
Multiple Ownership Rules Irrelevant  

 

The application proposes merely a change in channel of an existing station 

mandated by the FCC in connection with the reverse spectrum auction.   

Changing WWNY-TV from Channel 7 to Channel 8 does not implicate the 

multiple ownership rules in any way. 


